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Research Analysis 

 

SB 174 provides that a spouse of a retail spirits license holder may hold a separate interest in up 

to two package stores. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The ENGR version of SB 174 broadens the scope of those who can apply for retail liquor 

licenses. Current law limits this to one liquor store per household; this bill increases the limit to 

four per household. This could increase the amount of applications for retail liquor licenses for 

ABLE but the exact amount is contingent upon how many applicants apply.  

 

The current cost schedule for ABLE retail licenses are as follows: 

200 – 2,500 population = 455.00 (New and Renewal) 

2,500 – 5,000 population = 805.00 (New and Renewal) 

Over 5,000 population = 1155.00 (New and Renewal) 

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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